
From:   Scott Palo   

To:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   March 25, 2021

Subject:   Additional Information Request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Application (form 442) has been updated to show a single spot frequency at 2402MHz


